

Association Missionary

Association Mission Strategist Thoughts

I hope everyone is having a Wonderful Summer. We all know that it has been extremely hot, so take all the precautions to keep safe. Try to stay cool and drink plenty of fluids.

Let me share with you a couple of Praises. One is that the Iglesia Cristiana Jasper Springs Church baptized 10 people last Sunday. Pastor Francisco Rodriguez

and the Iglesia Cristiana Jasper Springs Family of Faith are doing a Great job winning people to Christ. Second, you probably saw on the news Monday July 17th

that the Central Missionary Baptist Church located near the Savannah Baptist Center, was struck by lightning, and has a

lot of damage. We have reached out to the Pastor, Deacons, and Trustees to see how we can help. This is what neighboring Ministries ought to do. Other Ministries have also reached out to them to see how they can help.

Third, the Savannah Baptist Association Disaster Relief Clean Up Recovery / Chainsaw Unit 36R went to Vermont to help those who had flood damage. The moto of Disaster Relief is to "Bring Help, Hope and Healing" to those in need. Your support helps us to carry out these types of Ministries.

For August, school will be starting back, and Churches will be preparing for a New Church Year. We surely need to pray for our schools and His Churches that He will pour out His Blessings upon them.

Serving Him Together, Buddy Wasson Savannah Baptist Association Mission Strategist revwasson@gmail.com





Savannah Baptist Center

Vacation Bible School

Thank you, VBS sponsors, for providing breakfast and snack items for children attending Vacation Bible School.



School Uniforms and White Socks

Polo style shirts and pants in children's and adult sizes are needed New or gently used white shirts and navy, khaki, or black pants are preferred. We would also appreciate Amazon gift cards to

White socks in children's sizes are also needed.

Food Pantry Needs

Pop Tarts Canned Vegetables Canned Soup Jiffy Corn Muffin Mix Tuna or Chicken Helper

purchase uniforms.

Cereal 1 LB. Bags Of Rice **Canned Potatoes** Macaroni & Cheese

We have been able to serve more families in our community this summer. Please consider helping us restock our food pantry. Thank you!

Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, SBC

www.savbaptistcenter.org

Donations are accepted Mon-Thurs from 9:30-2:30 704 Wheaton St. Savannah GA

Like us on \mathbf{f} to see current needs and info!



Please let us know if your church has an upcoming event, announcement or job opening that you would like for us to



Marty's Minutes

Dear SBA Church Family

Thank you, for your Prayers and continued financial support of our ministries. As we get ready for another great semester on the campus of GSU@Armstrong, we cannot help but to realize and to reflect on the Goodness of the Lord in the spring semester.

Please begin now "praying" for new faces, spiritual growth as we gather to Pray, study the Word of God, and enjoy those "great" lunches provided for by our "awesome" SBA churches and friends of BCM... Pray that revival would come and impact students, faculty and staff on all the colleges and universities around Savannah.

Remember "Four things let us ever keep in mind: God hears Prayer, God heeds Prayer, God answers Prayer, and God delivers by Prayer." E M Bounds Finally, If you have contacts of students who will be attending GSU@Armstrong this fall, please send us their names and contact information to us, also if you or your church would like to participate in our weekly lunch ministry,

Please contact Daphne at daphne.youngblood@gmail.com or give me a call at 678-925-7677...

Blessings,

Marty Youngblood, Pastor Wellness (678) 925-7677

Georgia Baptist Mission Board 4295 Brogdon Exchange Suwanee, GA 30024-3980

Serving churches to advance the gospel



Assembly News

Greetings from the Assembly,

What an amazing year so far! Every group we've had has left with smiles on their faces and joy shining through their tiredness. Yes, of course, they do leave tired, but when we consider the reward, it is worth it.

As I'm writing this, we have two weeks of groups left to finish out the summer. We have had salvations, baptisms, and people called to missions already. My heart is full!

All this being said, please don't hesitate to reach out for tours, with questions, or for reservation information. The Assembly is available all year.

Dale Griner, Director Savannah Baptist Assembly Office: 912.772.3368 Cell: 912.656.6570 www.SBAssembly.org



Happy Birthday To our Pastors & Spouses

Rev. Mike Jones	8/1
Rev. Lyle Wood	8/1
Dr. Dusty Reynolds	8/6
Rev. Brooks Cail	8/7
Rev. Grady Taylor	8/20
Rev. Bill Bozeman	8/21
Mrs. Char-La Fowler	8/29

Page 3 Page 2

Savannah Baptist Association Staff

Rev. Buddy Wasson, Mission Strategist Mrs. Connie Martin, Financial Secretary Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, Baptist Center Rev. Marty Youngblood, Baptist Collegiate Ministries

Mrs. Tewanna Wommack, Administrative Assistant /Treasurer

Savannah Baptist Association 704 Wheaton Street Savannah, GA 31401

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

ASSOCIATION EVENTS

Calendar

August 2023

August 3. 2023 Savannah Baptist Center Volunteer Meeting 10:00 am

September 2023

September 4, 2023 Office Closed for Labor Day September 11, 2023 Admin Meeting 9:30 am September 11,18,25, 2023 Minister's Meetings at Savannah Baptist Association Building at 11 am September 18, 2023 Savannah Baptist Center Trustee Meeting at 1:30 pm Ministers Meetings Mondays at 11:30 am

August 7
Lunch: Wang's 2 7601 Waters Ave

August 14
Lunch: Ole Time's Country Buffet
209 Stephenson Ave

August 21 Lunch: Carey Hilliard's 8410 Waters Ave

August 28

Lunch: Sakura Buffet 720 Eisenhower Dr

All events are located on the Associational web site:

www.sbassociation.org

To unsubscribe from this newsletter please click on <u>unsubscribe</u>

DEADLINE!

All articles are due by noon on the 25th of the month. Please mark your calendars.



Savannah Baptist Association Vol. No. 54, Issue No. 8 August 2023

Phone: 912-232-1033 E-mail: info@sbassociation.org Web: www.sbassociation.org

The Baptist Vision



We are on Facebook!

You can visit us at Savannah Baptist Association. If you cannot find us, email connie@sbassociation.org with your Facebook name: @SavAssociation. We will give you a "friend invite". You can also send us pictures and announcements from your church and we will try to put them on our Facebook page. We would love to see pictures of VBS, musicals, ordinations, etc.

Page 4 Page 1